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Monday 5th October 2020. 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Individual School Photographs    

 

Tempest Photography will be in school on Thursday 22nd October to take individual photographs of the 

children.  Photographs are taken during the school day so please ensure that your child is in full school 

uniform. 

  

Where applicable, children will be photographed before they go to their outdoor learning or PE lessons and we 

will be in contact with the parents/carers of those classes affected with specific information regarding what 

children should wear on the day.   

 

Tempest Photography will take an individual photograph of every child in school on this date.  If you do not 

wish your child/ren to be photographed please email the school office by Monday 19th October.     

 

As you may already expect the process will be slightly different this year due to the current Coronavirus 

pandemic and the enhanced guidelines. Tempest have advised us that when taking the photograph your 

child will be standing, to eliminate concerns regarding cross-contamination from being seated on a communal 

chair; they will take a classic school photo shot, there will not be a second close up crop photo and there will 

not be any family or sibling group photographs taken this year. 

 

It would be very helpful if you could discuss the arrangements with your child so they feel comfortable and 

relaxed on the day. 

 

There is one further change, the proof will not come home to you on the same day the photograph is taken, 

but will be sent to us directly from the lab. These will be sent home with your child as soon as they are 

received, with full details of the package prices and ordering process. Hopefully, giving plenty of time for 

ordering before Christmas.  

   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 Mrs. L. Clark 

 Headteacher 
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